
NOTICE 

ATTENTION ALL PATERSON RESIDENTS 

 

DUE TO THE INCLEMENT WEATHER, PLEASE BE ADVISED OF THE 
FOLLOWING: 

SATURDAY, JANUARY 29, 2022 THERE WILL BE NO GARBAGE 
COLLECTION.  RESIDENTS SCHEDULED FOR COLLECTION ON 
SATURDAY, WILL HAVE COLLECTION ON THEIR NEXT SCHEDULED 
DAY WEDNESDAY FEBRUARY 2, 2022. 

 

William Rodriguez, Director  
Department of Public Works  

 
 
 
 
    

 


